
 

 

KRMWS/GN/C/2024-25/202                                              Date: 08/01/2025 

 

Subject: Commencement of Physical Classes for Grades 9 -12 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings! 

This is to inform you that the school will reopen on Thursday, 9th January 2025, 

and classes for Grades 9 to 12 will commence in physical mode.  

As this is a critical time for students preparing for CBSE Board Exams and 

internal assessments, attending classes is mandatory. Parents are requested 

to ensure that their child is well-prepared and attends regularly. Please note 

that any absenteeism may result in necessary action. 

We appreciate your cooperation in supporting the academic progress of our 

students. 

 

 

 

Sonia Anil Verma 

Principal 
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